
1400 Montgomery Avenue, Rosemont, PA 19010                610-527-0200                  www.rosemont.edu  
 

 

May 18, 2020 

 

Name 

Address 

Address 

 

Dear First Name, 

 
Earlier this spring, in the wake of the outbreak of the coronavirus, Congress passed and President Trump 

signed into law the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic Security (CARES) Act. This very complex 

piece of legislation included provisions intended to assist various sectors of the United States economy 

impacted by the pandemic. 

 

One portion of the CARES Act is the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF). This Fund 

within the CARES Act was included to provide direct emergency aid grants to students whose lives have 

been disrupted by the pandemic, many of whom are facing financial challenges and struggling to make 

ends meet, for expenses related to the disruption of campus operations due to coronavirus (including food, 

housing, course materials, technology, health care, and child care).  

 

Rosemont College moved quickly to enter an application for its allotment of the Emergency Relief Fund 

on behalf of its eligible students. That allotment has now been made available to Rosemont for 

distribution. At Rosemont College, the process for distributing these grants parallels the process already 

in place for the disbursement of federal financial aid for higher education to ensure that the students with 

the most demonstrated financial need will receive it. 

 

As a Rosemont College student who is eligible to receive the Higher Education Emergency Relief 

Fund, you are receiving the enclosed check in accord with the Fund’s guidelines. 

 

The amount of the enclosed check was calculated using your individual eligibility for Pell Grant 

funds based upon your most recently filed FAFSFA at Rosemont College. 

 

If you should have any questions about the Emergency Relief Fund, please email Faith Byrne, Controller, 

at fbyrne@rosemont.edu.  

 

We continue to wish you well, and we hope that the financial assistance of the Higher Education 

Emergency Relief Fund will provide support to you and your family during these challenging times.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sharon L. Hirsh, PhD ‘70 

President 

mailto:fbyrne@rosemont.edu

